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2020 Virtual Conference
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By: Bob White

On Thursday, October 22, 2020, Bob White, Principal of Masuda Funai’s Immigration Practice Group, spoke at 
the NAFSA: Association of International Educators Region V 2020 Virtual Conference. The National 
Association of Foreign Student Advisers (NAFSA) hosted a three-day event held virtually this year due to 
COVID-19. The event included informative sessions and thought-provoking discussions targeting all areas in 
the field of international education. Attendees were able to connect (and re-connect) at a variety of virtual 
social and networking events, and meet the Region V leadership team to learn how to get involved in the 
region during this critical time. Bob White’s session analyzed current and upcoming immigration hot 
topics/issues, including those discussed during various Regional Conference Government Sessions.

NAFSA: Association of International Educators is the world's largest nonprofit association dedicated to 
international education and exchange. NAFSA's 10,000 members are located at more than 3,500 institutions 
worldwide, in over 150 countries. NAFSA is the largest and most comprehensive association of professionals 
committed to advancing international higher education. The purpose of Region V is to advance NAFSA's 
mission within the region's specified area by developing and implementing appropriate activities to such 
purposes, and by responding to the particular needs of its members. NAFSA Region V, composed of Illinois, 
Michigan, and Wisconsin, has approximately 800 members representing more than 250 institutions.


